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Sen. Pfaff Statement on Leaked Roe v. Wade Memo 

State Senator Brad Pfaff (D-Onalaska), made the following statement regarding the reports that 
the US Supreme Court has voted to overturn Roe v Wade: 

“We need to do everything we can to make sure women in Wisconsin have uninterrupted access 
to reproductive health care. This will be a tough fight, but one step we can take right now is for 
the Governor to call a special legislative session and fight like hell to protect a woman's right to 

choose.” 

 

### 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, 
Crawford, and southern Monroe County. 

 

 


